
Report on the Work of the Licensing Committee 
 

This report gives an overview of the key items considered by members of the 
Licensing Committee at their meeting on 5 March 2024. 
 
Licensing Committee – 5 March 2024 
 

1. Setting of Fees & Charges for the Licensing of Hackney Carriages, 
Private Hire, and Private Hire Operators 2024-2025 

 
The Committee resolved to agree the proposed fees, noting the consultation 
responses and undertake to bring forward reviews of the policies expressly 
referred within a reasonable timeframe pursuant to meaningful consultation and 
to carry out a full review of fees in the 2024/25 municipal year. 


